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        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     8thDecember      CHRISTMAS PARTY

         7th March             I W D 

         19th April             WOMEN’S HEALTH  DAY

         18th May              JAZZ in the WINERY
         21st January        DINER MEETING
           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY   21st January 2008
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30,  FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST  $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 20th 7PM
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAY BABY

CAROL

                                                                      THOUGHT OF THE MONTH  
To err is human, but it feels divine!
             Mae West
MERRY CHRISTMAS &

   HAPPY NEW YEAR

                                  PRESIDENTS REPORT

Merry Christmas Everyone,
Another year has passed so quickly. It doesn't seem long ago that we were at the IWD Breakfast with Professor Ian Fraser. Now the Christmas tree is up and I have a reindeer in my family room.
The biggest project for me this year was the District 24 Conference. I had never been to a Zonta Conference, so to be part of the organizing committee was quite an experience. Personally, one of the greatest things I have found about Zonta is that you can take on the challenge of trying something new and you have help and support from so many people around you.
Our club can be proud of its achievements. Our birthing kits have saved lives, our breast cushions have comforted many, and I'm sure our knicker donation has been put to good use. And don't forget our 2 bursaries helping women get back into the workforce.
Enough reminiscing, let's look forward to a productive 2008. We have 3 big projects for the beginning of the year: Annette Duffy speaking at the IWD Breakfast, Women's Health Forum at Murwillimbah and Jazz/Opera at the winery.
Enjoy the Christmas/New Year festivities. Best wishes for 2008 to all.
See you at the Christmas Cocktail Party on Saturday.
Janet


WHITE RIBBON DAY 23RD November 2007

Merle, Jan, Kay & Betty attended the White Ribbon Day breakfast at Currumbin Sanctuary on Friday 23/11/07.

The morning was well attended by about 100 people, speakers from the Queensland Police, DOCS and keynote speaker from the Titans Football Club.  All speakers focused on the need for the whole community to be aware and assist where possible to alleviate violence in the home.

Not only women are affected but the children and other family members also.

Interesting to note senior secondary school young men in attendance and the opportunity to network was invaluable.  Several business cards were exchanged for future guest speakers, and supporters of Zonta projects.

We all wore our Zonta T-shirts, which offered other attendees to ask questions of what we do and how.
BETTY
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PARADISE POINT ZONTA 10th BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Janet, Shirley and Merle attended, a really enjoyable evening was had by all. Congratulations go to the club for a great night and a successful 10 years. It was special for we three who were at their Charter Dinner along with many other visitors and of course their Charter Members, we all enjoyed the Zonta fellowship seeing old friends and making new Zonta friends.
MERLE
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